
BARBER· Kinzer PPS GAL RE0005210 

again it fired. Now, I don't know if this rifle has been repaired correctly 
or not. Obviously the mechanism that was supposedly replaced isn't working 
properly. This, along with the other listed damage is why I decided to send 
it back to the company and not deal with the Sporting Goods shop any longer. 

I want you to be aware that I am very upset about the damage and the 
length of time this has taken. As I said before, I haven't even fired my 
rifle and hunting season is soon to begin. I took my rifle to this gunsmith 
in good faith. I now have a rifle that I am not proud of. I'm sure the 
company is aware of the pride a gun owner has in owning a rifle that is in 
top condition and is handled with the most respect. 

I would appreciate if the damage my rifle received be repaired, or my 
rifle be replaced. If this cannot be done I would like my purchase price 
be refunded. I paid $785.86 for·my rifle. Thank you for your time in this 
matter. 

My Address is: 259 El Portal Way 
San Jose, Ca. 

95119-1414 

Phone: (408) 225-1149 

P.S. I have sent a letter to the Sporting Goods shop expressing my 
concern over the damage that was done to the rifle and the unpro­
fessional ism of their gunsmith. I don't know how Remington selects 
their authorized gunsmiths, but I wouldn't recommend this shop to 
anyone. 
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